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RFP 18-023
Bureau of Motor Vehicles STARS System Modernization
Attachment I - Intent to Respond Form

Return this form by e-mail to Lottie Hooyer (lhooyer@idoa.IN.gov) no later than 3:00 p.m. Eastern Standard Time on October 26, 2017.

Company Name:					
Contact Name:					
Contact Title:					
Address:				______
						
						
Contact Telephone:					
Contact Email:	_______________________________				
Fax:						
Mark one of the following:
		      	We do plan to respond to this RFP
			We do not plan to respond to this RFP
If yes:
		We are responding as the Prime Contractor
		We are responding as a Sub-Contractor

If responding as a Sub-Contractor, please list the Prime Contractor:
___________________										

Reason if not responding:	
										
										
										

Briefly describe your Implementation Approaches to be proposed: ___________________________
___________________										
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